Together with their parents

Emma King
&

Ryan Higgins
would like you to join them for the evening reception to

celebrate their marriage
Saturday, August 24, 2024
From 7.30pm
The Sheep Field Marquee, AB51 ONJ

Please RSVP by 24/06/2024



DETAILS

The reception is being held in a marquee at Emma'sfamily

home. For this reason there will be no parking at the event.

We would suggest parking in the DCT car park and
walking along Chestnut Walk (all details are on the map).

We can't wait to celebrate with you!

Please RSVP to Emma at: emmafk95@gmail.com
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